## Kablack, Jody

From:

Bobby Beagan <bobby.beagan@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, December 01, 2015 3:09 PM

To:

Kablack, Jody; Morely, Christopher

Subject:

Park & Rec Commission Pulling Featherland CPC Application

Jody & Chris,

I wanted to let you both know and the rest of the committee know that at last night's Park & Rec meeting we agreed that it made sense to pull the CPC application for Featherland. We have decided that it makes more sense to try and get the courts replaced via a capital line item as we originally planned.

This will help us concentrate on the Davis project which has been revised (much smaller in scope) and truly needs to be supported.

Let me know if you guys have any questions.

Thanks a lot,

Bobby